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The Department of Social Policy and Social Work holds two student progress meetings per
year – one at the end of each semester once all results of the study-units have been issued.
During these meetings, student performance is discussed and action is taken so as to
support, encourage or praise any student that the staff would have noted. This ensures that
the academic performance of each student is monitored and supported.

Furthermore, such meetings allow for a bird's eye view of student performance per study-unit,
which may lead to changes in the assessment process and/or content delivery of said study-
unit. This is another means by which the quality of each study-unit can be monitored. 

Do you have an example of good QA practice at your unit which you would like us to share?
Get in touch with us at qac@um.edu.mt
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